

## Welfare & Safeguarding

## **Dear Supporters, Parents, Players & Staff**

We would like to introduce an open door Welfare & Safeguarding session as from 16<sup>th</sup> January 2025.

These sessions are designed for you to come along and share what club or playing concerns you may be experiencing. Whether it's from a playing point of view or a more serious concern, that you may be afraid to share with anyone, we are here to help you.

We want to ensure that all our players, staff, parents and volunteers are fully aware of what the club has to offer and that, where there are concerns or issues, these are identified and discussed in confidence.

We would like to extend this invitation to all our members and staff no matter what age and will look forward to meeting some of you in the near future.

These are not group sessions, purely individual, and will remain confidendial no matter what the issue. Our first session will be held on Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> January at 5pm, please come along.

## **Sessions:**

- 16<sup>th</sup> January Cabin 5pm 6pm
- 23<sup>rd</sup> January Cabin 5pm 6pm
- 30<sup>th</sup> January No session
- 6<sup>th</sup> February Cabin 5pm 6pm

## **Kind Regards**

Nick Zammit (Head of Welfare & Safeguarding – BTFC)